
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/23/2018 4:14:03 PM
Subject: Re: Waller

​Can y'all discuss this on Wed?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:38 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Fwd: Waller 
 
We will need to give them the go ahead next week. I have no problem with what they’ve drafted. Please call 
to discuss when you can.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Emory Smith" <ESmith@scag.gov>
Date: Fri, Jun 22, 2018 at 9:27 AM -0400
 
Subject: RE: Waller 
 
To: "Catherine McNicoll" <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: "Kevin Maroney" <KMaroney@scag.gov>, "Harley Kirkland" <HKirkland@scag.gov>

We plan to file a Reply to the attached Opposition to our Rule 59 Motion next week and a Rule 60 Motion contending 
that Judge Addy’s Order is now moot b/c the plaques have been replaced. Both will largely concur in the Speaker’s 
anticipated filing. Preliminary drafts are attached.
 
I will be at the beach w/ family next week, but AAG Kevin Maroney or AAG Harley Kirkland will handle efiling in 
consultation with Bob Cook and me. They will forward you final drafts and will need a response as quickly as possible. 
They will be in touch w/me by phone / text / and email. My cell is 803-360-7306 and you are welcome to call or text if 
you have questions. Please include Harley and Kevin on any emails to me. I do not get prompts on incoming emails, so 
text me if you need me to check an email.
 
Thanks.
 
Emory
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 4:55 PM
 
To: Emory Smith
 
Subject: RE: Waller
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You are good to go.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Emory Smith [mailto:ESmith@scag.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 4:49 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Waller
 
Here’s my actual letter.
 
From: Emory Smith 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 3:41 PM
 
To: catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: Waller 
 
Importance: High
 
I plan to file something similar to the attached letter from Speaker’s counsel. Please let me know asap if ok w/ you.
 
Thanks.
 
Emory
 
J. Emory Smith, Jr.
Deputy Solicitor General
Office of the Attorney General
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, SC 29211
803-734-3642 Direct
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